Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education
Region VI - Western Visayas
DIVISION OF AKLAN
Kalibo, Aklan

June 6, 2019

To:  Public Schools District Supervisors
Heads of Public Elementary/Secondary/integrated Schools

Dear Sirs/Mesdames:
Greetings!

Please be informed that there will have a meeting of Division Elementary
and Secondary School Paper Advisers’ Association of Aklan {DESSAAA) Officers
and District Campus Journalism Focal Person {DCJFP) and one (1) representative
from the schools offering Special Program in Journalism on Friday, June 7, 20179,
1:30 o'clock in the afternoon at Arthur S. Juada Hall, DepEd-Division Office,
Kalibo, Aklan,

Immediate dissemination to all concerned of this Division Letter is highly
appreciated.

Very truly yours,

FOR THE SCHQOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENT:

SAENIRY. mam
PATR ENIA Y. MAMBURAM
Administrative Officer V
Administrative Services
in-Charge of the Division S
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“May katawhayan ag Kaliapayan sa among mga escuelahan.”




